SPECIAL SERVICES SECTION
RECEPTION CENTER #1773
FORT LEAVENWORTH, KANSAS

April 9, 1943

Mr. Warren Hodges

c/o Athletic Department
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr, Hodges:

Please pardon the delay in answering your letter
relative to baseball games with your University.

We will be very glad to play two games with the
Kansas Team and in as much as our problems are the same
relative to transportation, would it be satisfactory to
schedule games on a2 home and home basis.

We will be able to meet your Team on practically
any dates that will be satisfactory with you. Please inform
me as soon as possible relative to dates.

Sincerely yours

TJOS/jer



